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Why does HB3166 even exist?  WE THE PEOPLE  rejected Measure 117 Rank 

Choice voting last November. 

To help you understand why we the people are very upset with ANOTHER repetitive 

bill, it is because we have seen the evidence that the votes on our ballots are being 

exposed and often violated fraudulently.  Elections have become more difficult to 

manage and less trustworthy thanks to mail in ballots. 

 

Open primaries are a very bad idea. If you want to vote for someone in another party, 

you generally have time and can change your affiliation. I KNOW because I have 

changed my affiliation several times! 

 

In Person Voting with valid legal Oregon Citizenship ID must be required and the 

ballots  must be counted the SAME day. 

Ballot boxes are scattered around this state with no cameras on the majority of the 

boxes. WHY? 

 

You must educate yourselves through fact based evidence seminars presented by 

qualified National Scholars such as  Dr. Douglas Frank, Tom Homan (now our border 

Czar) Dr. David Clemens, Seth Keshel, Mike Lindell, Joe Oltman and other national 

speakers.  

Funny thing, I have not seen ANY OF YOU AT ANY OF THESE FACT BASED 

EVENTS when they have been presented in Oregon. WHY? 

 

These are just a few of the problems and are the very reasons Judicial Watch has 

filed a lawsuit October 2024 to FORCE Oregon to clean up the Voter Rolls.    

See article (https://www.judicialwatch.org/oregon-clean-up-voter-rolls/) 

 

Elected officials need to remember that you are supposed to be voted into office by 

legal citizens of Oregon, not special interests, big donors or corporations. The next 

round of elections may bring about changes in legislature. 

 

I am opposed to HB3166 because  it is repetitive AND IS A TIME and MONEY 

WASTER.    

 


